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September 30, 2021
Dear Players, Parents, & Caregivers:

Included with this note is an order form for your athletes individual and team soccer or
volleyball pictures. These pictures will be taken during practice on Monday, October
4th, 2021. Therefore, all volleyball and soccer players should bring their uniforms to
practice next Monday. Anna, from Pulse Photography, Weyauwega, will begin at
3:15pm with volleyball pictures in our school gym, and then she will travel to Immanuel,
Waupaca to photograph the boys soccer team on the soccer field. Please look at the
order forms, fill them out, include the total amount in either cash or check form, and
have your athlete bring the form to practice on Monday.

Again, | apologize for the oversight, which caused pictures to be so late this year. If you
have any questions, please don'’t hesitate to contact me.

In Christ,
Tim Thies



